
 
 
Dear Judith, 
 
We met you for the 1st time over 8 years ago in Saratoga.  At that time, we were new naïve collectors receiving The Quarterly 
but not members of any club.  We read in an addition that there would be a “Gathering” in Saratoga NY for collectors and 
decided to go.  We never realized how one weekend would change our lives. 
 
What a joy it was to go to your seminar that 1st week end, and again 8 years later this past October.  Over time, and many 
different gatherings, Pennsylvania, Williamsburg (the bank robber year) and, of course, Saratoga, your presentations were 
always interesting and enlightening.  Just watching your expertise progress from slides to power point was always a joy.   
 
Our fondest memory was in St. Paul at the 25th anniversary.  We came out of a seminar and saw you sitting on a stool at the 
top of the stairs.  Slowly filing past you were collectors waiting their turn to get into the product room.  Some of these people 
had been waiting in line for over 6 hours and sure were letting you know it.  How big your shoulders were and what a new 
appreciation we had of you. 
 
How totally fitting it was that our last time we had a chance to see you was also where we saw you the 1st, Saratoga.  Over those 8 years, 
we joined a club and our display and collection got larger.  We still have the joy that collecting has given us and will continue to go to 
the gatherings, but, there will always be the Judith void.  
 
We wish you joy in your well-deserved retirement.  If you are looking for an outside activity, I know of a great group of people, who love 
to collect, who would welcome you as a member with open arms. 
 
Dave and Jane Griffith 
Townsend Massachusetts 

          New Hampshire Village People 












